
Another Road Trip 

 

 August 3, 2017, the Vaughn’s are planning a trip south to 
Tuacahn for this season’s shows. There are three 
wonderful plays to see, Shrek the Musical, Mama Mia and 
Newsies. There are plenty of seats available for anyone 
that would like to go. Prices are dependent on where you 

are seated.  The box office phone number (800) 746-9882 
or (435) 652-3300. We will be staying at the Best Western 
Abby Inn on Bluff Street. The number for reservations is 
435-652-1234. Our seats for Thursday and Friday are on 
Center section Row I seats 122-125 and on Saturday night 
our sears are Center section Row K seat 101-104. 

The plan is we will drive down on Thursday morning and 
see the first show that night. As everyone knows there is 
never a dull moment and I am sure there is something for 
everyone. 

Consider yourself invited for a fun weekend. 
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